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Hello and welcome everyone,  
especially to our new members. 

 We have enjoyed our Thursday nights with 
games and meal at the Wisteria Hotel 
going to the cinema and theatre 
going trampolining, bowling and LaserStorm. 
 

 A big thank to Ashley and Jacqui for organising 
the activities, to Sam for making sure there is 
something for everyone to watch at the 
cinema and the trustees for all the work they 
do behind the scene. 

  
BIG thanks to all of our families, carers and 
friends for their constant support and 
encouragement and for allowing our work to 
continue.  
 

 
It is with sadness that we say goodbye to our 
Leaders Rosie and Harry because they are 
moving to London.  But we hope they will 
come back to see us. So it is a GREAT BIG thank 
from us and GOOD LUCK in your new jobs. 

  
If you would like to just and are over  
18 years old please contact us.  
 
ohcrutland@gmail.co.uk 
 
www.outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 
 
www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 
 
www.twitter.com/OHCRutland 


